
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 
Free School Meals for this week 
  
If your child is entitled to free school meals, we have voucher codes that we can 

provide you with for this week.  

 

If you signed up before Christmas and received a voucher for the Christmas break, 

you do not need to sign up again. Voucher codes will be sent to you automatically 

this week. 

 

If you did not sign up and are entitled to a Free School Meal for your child, please 

click on the link below by Tuesday 5th January 2021 at 3pm. We will not be able to 

accept any late requests. 

 

 https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuPd

1_L7l7bZEo6XA7dpt3_hUOUZKSEdDTThGMkdZNUc1TkZNT0tDUklEQS4u 
 

We will notify you later in the week regarding provision for the week commencing 

11th January 2021.  

 

If you have any queries, do get in touch with school via the main reception phone 

number or contact Anna Walsh, our business manager on awalsh@nusa.org.uk  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Emma Howard  

 

Head of School 
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